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Mr. Ramon E. Hall 4 f T
Jirector, Uranium Recovery g& {{g%Field Office g , ,

t0g gM-

Region IV g . 9
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission jP.O. Box 25325 y
Denver, CO 80225 4y
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Dear Mr. Hall:
t

Attached is a report summarizing the dewatering investigations at the
Durango, Colorado Uranium Mill Tailings Remedial Action Site. This report

,supplements the results and impacts of dewatering investigations that was !

presented during the February 22, 1990, meeting in Albuquerque, New Mexico.

Should you have any questions, please contact Elizabeth Damler of my staff at
FTS 845-5654.

I Sincerely,

g &

Mark L. t ews
Acting oject Manager

;

Uraniu ill Tailings Project Of fice
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